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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 
 
TOPIC:  Complaints Regarding Employer Incentives 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 27 February 2014, page 27) 
 
QUESTION No.:  AI-137 
 
Senator KIM CARR:  How many complaints have you had regarding employer incentives? 

Ms Beauchamp:  We might have to take that on notice or wait until the other offices come up. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Thank you. You can take it on notice. Obviously we will need to return to 
that. 

 
ANSWER 
 
Since September 2013 there have been 16 complaints to the department about employer incentives 
under the Australian Apprenticeships Incentives Program. 
 
 
 


